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IFC’s response to the United Kingdom 

IFC would like to confirm that in each of the five proposals, Philippines Renewable Energy 

Accelerator Program, Vietnam Sustainable Energy Finance Program, Thailand Sustainable 

Energy Finance Program, South Africa Sustainable Energy Acceleration Program, and South 

Africa Energy Efficiency Program, it will incorporate the development impact indicators:  i) 

outlined in the development impact section of the proposals; ii) agreed to in the subsequent 

comments and responses; and iii) outlined in the results measurement framework to be approved 

by the CTF TFC.             


